Hello everyone,


Since 2007, Port City Nissan has operated live, Dealer Only Auto Auctions at our Portsmouth, NH dealership. We have sold thousands of vehicles and interacted with hundreds of dealers along the way. We temporarily hit the "pause button" in March of this year out of concern for the health and safety of our employees and our loyal dealers. With a significant amount of thought, we have decided to cease operation of our live auction at this time.


We will use several existing online platforms for our wholesale operation and you can find our inventory on: ACV Auctions, Backlot Cars and Manheim Express. 


We will continue to use this facebook page and our auction website (www.pcnautoauction.com) to share sale information and inventory opportunities on a regular basis.


If you are not already registered with ACV Auctions or Backlot Cars, feel free to message us for their contact information, we want to make sure you don't miss any opportunity to acquire inventory.


To best protect our employees, our customers and you, our dealers, we will not be selling vehicles out of the yard. We aim to minimize the number of people in a concentrated area at any given time and this is the best way right now.


If you see a vehicle of interest but would like more information, we would be happy to help. Simply email: pcnautoauction@gmail.com with your request (more photos, exact mileage, etc) and we will do our best to accommodate your request. 


This is a time unlike any other and we will be learning as we go and making changes and improvements along the way. 


From all of us at Port City Nissan, we thank you all for 13+ years of Dealer Only Auto Auctions, we couldn't have made it this far without you!



Stay safe, stay healthy and as always, 


"We'll see you at the (online) auction!"


- The Port City Nissan Auction Team

